DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN BIOLOGY

7 July 1970

Dear Roslyn,

There will be no problem in typing the additional samples for you as soon as we receive them.

Enclosed is a copy of our results for the last 27 samples. The abbreviations are the same as those used previously for the results we have sent you. Once again there is no indication that any of the samples came from a person who is not a full-blood Abbrigine.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

R.L. KIRK.

Dr. R. Angell,
Department of Genetics,
University of Melbourne,
PARKVILLE, N.2.
Victoria.